Suburban Life • mysuburbanlife.com • Friday, June 14, 2013



Lorae Mundt - Imundt@shawmedia.cor

Cathy Lakomy of Darien carries her maltese, Romeo, on June 2 during the Hinsdale Humane Society's Pet Walk at Katherine Legge Memorial Park. The shelter's executive director, Lori Halligan, describe the event as "a day to celebrate pets."



Thanks to a good turnout, the Hinsdale Humane Society raised about \$45,000 in this month's Pet Walk fundraiser. "Every dollar counts, and it all goes right back to the shelter and to the animals," said Christie Cuthbert, a spokeswoman for the Humane Society. For information about the Hinsdale Humane Society or to volunteer, visit hinsdalehumanesociety.org or call 630-323-5630